
The Spencer Chamber of Commerce donated student supplies to
Spencer Elementary on August 17th. Included were folders, pencils,
pencil sharpeners, glue sticks, and tissues. In attendance were
chamber President Kenneth Smith, Vice President Daeshon Bufford,
Jim Scanlan, and Cindy Van Kley.

The chamber is also donating two bicycles, helmets, and locks for
the “bring up grades” program that has seen much success over the
years. The bicycles and accessories will be awarded before
Christmas break to the boy and girl third graders who have shown
the most improvement in their grade averages. Thank you to
Principal Stacy Ruben-Storey and staff for helping with these efforts.

The previous week, the chamber delivered cookies for the staff at
Star Spencer high school to ease the start of the new school year.

We are looking for volunteers to serve
on this community board! All interested
parties, please email Ms. Jackson
directly at
shamia.jackson@cityofspencerok.gov

If you sell fresh produce and are
interested in being a vendor at the city’s
farmers market, please contact
kellie.peacock@cityofspencerok.gov

Vision Statement: “The Good Neighbor City” where the quality of life is available to all!
Mission Statement: To promote the existing peaceful atmosphere while providing quality services to
our community through public awareness, public safety, communication, and beautification, utilizing
economic development to enhance a positive future.
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You can easily manage your account, communicate
with us, and purchase services or products from any
device with the member app. For further information,
scan the QR codes above on a mobile device and use

code TMA.. Also, visit trinitymartial-arts.com,
www.facebook.com/Trinity.Maritial.Arts/, or call 405-

771-3454 to see what programs are available.

https://www.facebook.com/Trinity.Maritial.Arts/

